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                                                         Lake Shore High School Mission:

                                                To ensure the lifelong academic, social, and career development 
                                                of all students in becoming responsible and valued citizens
I will not be loaning out calculators to students to complete assignments.  There are many calculators available online for free that can do all of the computations that we will be performing in class.


Students can work together to understand and complete assignments.  However, if it is discovered that a student is cheating on tests or assignments, they will forfeit their hybrid privaledges.  





Parents:  I am asking that you sign the attached permission slip to let me know that you have discussed the format of this class with your student and you are giving them permission to participate in the hybrid format of Algebra 2D – 2 year.  This is not a forced decision on you and you do have the right to refuse your student the permission to leave during this classes meeting hour.  





You must also know that since students have the opportunity to leave school during the day with the understanding that they must return, Lake Shore High School is not responsible for what your student does during their time away.  Students are the ones who are really responsible for their actions during this class time regardless of their physical location.  





By filling out and signing the attached permission slip you are giving your student the opportunity to begin this unique experience.  Remember – I will be in the classroom every day, this is not forced on any of our students and we have had parents request that their student attend class everyday, which is totally ok.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at � HYPERLINK "mailto:tstevens@lsps.org" �tstevens@lsps.org� or 586-285-8957.





Yours in Education,








Todd Stevens














